
 

 

                
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 
 
 
 
Date: July 7 2011 
 
To: West Don Lands Construction Liaison Committee 
 
Re: West Don Lands Construction Update – Demolition  
 

 

Mobilization for the demolition of the building north of 70 Mill Street will begin on Monday, 
July 11, 2011. 
 
Infrastructure Ontario (IO) has indicated that an initial construction meeting took place today at 
the site of the demolition.  The contractor will begin mobilizing on Monday, July 11th with the 
delivery and set up site of construction trailers, hoarding, etc. 
 
IO has also advised that the contractor will be obtaining a permit to close the south sidewalk 
temporarily, within the next couple of few weeks.   
 
REMINDER: Please ensure that tenants are advised they are not permitted to park in the 
old Green “P” parking lot as it will interfere with construction. 
 
 

Additional updates will be provided as more information becomes available. 

Thanks! 

Tari 

Tari Stork | manager, project communications  
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